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In Science, we have been learning about how vertebrates and invertebrates are 
classified into many different groups based on their features. To apply our learning, 
we went outside to see what animals (mainly invertebrates) we could find to look at 
closely with magnifying glasses before creating classification keys to sort them based 
on their features and animal groups.  

 

 

 

In maths, we have been finishing off our place value learning by: rounding numbers 
to the nearest 10, 100 and 1000, finding 10, 100 or 1000 more or less than a 
number and counting backwards through zero into negative numbers. Next week, 
we will be focusing on addition and subtraction.  

In English, we have been building on our grammar and descriptive skills in 
preparation for beginning to write our own versions of our class story, Running Wild 
next week.  

Next week, we will be trying out a TTRS practise multiplication check to give a 
starting point to work from and for children to experience what it will be like. TTRS 
will give them two Soundcheck games to play and will record the score of the last 
game.  

 
Home learning  

 Read at least 5 times a week and record this in new reading record books. 
This will be checked every Friday.  

 Mathletics – new activities, linked to the learning we have been doing in class, 
will be added every Monday afternoon.  

 TTRS 


